From: Louise

Sent: 25 October 2019 15:11

To: Lewis, Adam (Planning) < Adam. Lewis@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Cc: Stewey M

Subject: Re: Perpetuity P170062/F

Dear Adam,

Thank you very much for that confirmation.

Regards

Louise Choblet

Sent from my iPhone

On 25 Oct 2019, at 14:44, Lewis, Adam (Planning) wrote:

Dear Mrs Choblet.

I have reviewed your email and can confirm the works to the access would constitute a commencement of work for the purposes of implementing the planning permission. Best regards

Adam Lewis

Senior Planning Officer

Development Management | Herefordshire Council | Council Offices | Plough Lane | Hereford | HR4 0LE

Tel | 01432 383789 | Mob | 07792882006

E mail | adam.lewis@herefordshire.gov.uk

From: Louise <

Sent: 18 October 2019 17:16

To: Lewis, Adam (Planning) < Adam. Lewis@herefordshire.gov.uk >; Planning

Enquiries <planning enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: Fwd: Perpetuity P170062/F

Sirs

I still have heard nothing regarding this below..?

L Choblet. Mrs.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Planning Enquiries <planning enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Date: 13 August 2019 at 11:46:51 BST

To: Lou Choblet

Subject: RE: Perpetuity P170062/F

Dear Louise

The information has been forwarded to the planning officer, Adam Lewis and he will be in touch with you in due course.

Regards

Technical Support Officer

Economy and Place Directorate

Development Management

Plough Lane Offices Hereford HR4 0LE

Email | planning enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk

A Please consider the environment - Do you really need to print this e-mail?

Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily those of Herefordshire Council. This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it.

Common Useful Links

Highway Searches

Online Payments

Dropped Kerbs

Planning and Building Control

Planning Portal Help & Contact Details

Do I need Planning Permission?

Search Planning Applications Online

Planning Application Fees (England)

Pre Application Fees and Online Payment

Planning Application Paper Forms

Pre-Application Advice (includes Listed Building advice)

Herefordshire Council Customer Services Contact Details

Validation/Processing and Online Comment dates

Common Planning Projects Advice

Herefordshire Council Home Page

Planning Appeals

Planning Enforcement

Planning Conservation

Planning Portal

Planning Portal Fee Calculator

From: Lou Choblet

Sent: 12 August 2019 16:19 To: Planning Enquiries

Subject: Re: Perpetuity P170062/F

Hi

I would be most grateful if you can confirm receipt of this information and permission has been implemented, as per below, P170062/F

Thank you so much Louise Westley

Hi

Thank you so much for that speedy response!
The Planning ref is
170062
Barn at
Upper House
Richards Castle
Sy84er

I will attach images of the works to access, installed electric board, plumbed water, reenforced roof trusses and laid concrete floor for your records.

Please do let me know they have arrived and alls in order.

Thanks again,

Louise

Sent from my iPhone

On 26 Nov 2018, at 10:18, Planning Enquiries <planning enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Louise

Thank you for your email. I suggest you provide photographic evidence (you can use this email address if you want to send them electronically), this can then be placed on file for the avoidance of any future doubt. We can then confirm that the permission has been implemented.

Technical Support Officer Economy and Place Directorate Development Management Plough Lane Offices Hereford HR4 0LE

Email | planning enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk

Π Please consider the environment - Do you really need to print this e-mail?

Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily those of Herefordshire Council. This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is

strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it.

----Original Message-----From: Planning Desk

Sent: 26 November 2018 10:00

To: Planning Enquiries < planning enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk >

Subject: FW: Perpetuity

-----Original Message----From: Lou Choblet [mailto:
Sent: 26 November 2018 09:58

To: Planning Desk Subject: Perpetuity

Morning,

I have consent granted to convert a small barn into a dwelling.

I understand once material changes have been made the planning consent will last in perpetuity.

We have made these changes (commenced construction of access, connected electric and water and also reinforced roof timbers) please can you advise me how I confirm with you that these changes have been made and confirm further the Planning will now exist in perpetuity.

Thanks in advance

Louise Westley

Sent from my iPhone